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August 31, 2012 

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements 

regarding upcoming events @ your school for the week of September 3rd – 7th. 

 

Please note that the first day for students is Wednesday, Sept. 5th. On Tuesday, September 

4th, staff will be working with their Principals and Vice Principals on their School 

Improvement Plans and there is no school for students.  

 

Students are requested to report to school between 8:15 – 8:30 a.m. on Wednesday, Sept. 

5th. Students may gather in the main courtyard and enter the building at 8:30 a.m., where 

homeroom teachers will meet students in the mini-theatre 

 

For a complete list of this week’s activities & future events please refer to the latest edition 

of the Lorne Newsletter, the web calendar or by visiting www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca or follow 

us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before 

mentioned announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Yours in Education, 

 

Greg 

 

 

 

http://lornems.nbed.nb.ca/
http://www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca/

